
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 2/2/2022 
 

Next Monthly Meeting – Our next monthly meeting is Tuesday, February 

8, 2022, at 1:00 and 3:30 PM.  Remember we meet at the UAW 863 Hall 

at 10708 Reading Rd. 

February Gun Raffle – The gun raffle for this month is a Heritage Rough 

Rider pistol.  The drawing will be at the 3:30 PM meeting.  Tickets are 

$10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  See flyer for more details.  YOU MUST BE 

PRESENT TO WIN.  Proceeds help offset upcoming contract negotiations. 

 

Collection for Al Mangold – Please have collections for Al Mangold’s 

family completed and turned in by Monday, February 7.  See your steward 

to contribute.   

 

New Steward Contact Info – For all new stewards and those with new 

email or contact information, please send your details to 

CommunicatorIAM912@gmail.com so we can get a new, up-to-date 

contact sheet for everyone. 

 

Level 3 Snow Emergency Info – Please see your supervisor for details 

regarding GE’s policy on Level 3 Snow Emergencies in case we get bad 

weather later this week.  Note: if you are going to be absent, be sure to 

contact your supervisor and tell them beforehand.   

 

New Computer Classes – Be sure to sign up for new online computer 

classes and use your IDP benefit!  See flyers posted in your area for more 

details.  Registration is on Feb. 14 & 15. 

mailto:CommunicatorIAM912@gmail.com

